
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Hi Jeanine, 
Please see below comments regarding the Aquatic Weed Control Permit: 
 
Thank you for providing the opportunity to comment on the General Permit No. CAG 
90005.  The Tribe is in agreement with strengthening any requirements for pesticide 
applications to our local waters.  Water quality and the sustaining of the native plants and fishes 
of our waters is a priority for the Big Valley Band of Pomo Indians.  Long term pesticide use 
creates unintended consequences and we want to see the strongest controls over what is 
allowed to be used and when it is allowed to be used.  
 
Sarah Ryan, Environmental Director 
Environmental Protection Department 
Big Valley Rancheria Band of Pomo Indians 
2726 Mission Rancheria Road 
Lakeport, CA 95453 
 
707-263-5277 x105 (please note new phone number and fax) 
707-263-5378 fax 
707-349-4040 cell 
 

Public Comment
Draft Aquatic Weed Control Permit

Deadline: 8/21/12 by 12 noon
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